
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT OUR ANNUAL FIESTA  

“CRISTO REY FIESTA FOOD FEST” SEPTEMBER 12 & 13, 2020 

During these difficult times brought on by the COVID-19 Pandemic, the health and safety of our 

community continues to be of the utmost importance to our Family Friendly Cristo Rey Church 

Fiesta. It is because of this, that we have decided to replace our Annual Cristo Rey Church 

Fiesta with a Fiesta Food Fest Drive Thru this year. The event will take place on September 12 

and 13, 2020 from 11:00 A.M. to 7:00 P.M. at the church grounds. Health Department Protocols 

& Safety guidelines for serving food in this manner will be followed. The community will be 

informed about these protocols as we move closer to the event.  

Winners of the Cristo Rey Church Raffle will be announced at 6:30 P.M. on September 13, 

2020. Raffle tickets and a chance to win while at the same time help this cause, are 

available from church members or the church office and the Fiesta Coordinator.  

We again thank our community volunteers, sponsors, partners, and collaborators for their 

continued support of this annual event which is the single most important fundraiser of our 

church. As we come out of this crisis, the Fiesta Committee will come back together to plan 

Cristo Rey Fiesta 2021.  

Guillermo Z. López, Coordinator  

Telephone: 517-974-5113  

E-Mail: zamorag0109@gmail.com  

Web: www.cristoreyfiesta.org  

Stay Safe, Wear mouth and nose covers, Save Lives 
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